
From: Victoria Baltrusch 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2022 7:49 PM 
To: COMP SIMPLIFICATION_IMPACT_ASSESSMENT <COMP-
SIMPLIFICATION_IMPACT_ASSESSMENT@ec.europa.eu> 
Cc: Daniel Harrison  
Subject: HT.6038 - reply from an organisation 
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
  
In response to the European Commission's consultation "Merger control in the EU – further 
simplification of procedures", we consider the European Commission's proposed amendments to 
Article 9 of the Merger Implementing Regulation to be appropriate and thus do not have any 
objections to the proposal. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Victoria Baltrusch & Daniel Harrison 
  
Victoria S. Baltrusch 
Knowledge Lawyer, Antitrust Practice 
Avocate à la Cour 
Clifford Chance Europe LLP 
1, rue d'Astorg, 75377 Paris Cedex 08 
  
 

https://competition-policy.ec.europa.eu/public-consultations/2022-merger-simplification-2_en

